
OARRS AND PATIENT REGISTRY - SERVICES RESTORED

The Ohio Automated Rx Reporting System (OARRS) and Ohio Medical Marijuana Patient Registry
have been restored. We apologize for the disruption in service and are working with our vendor on
ways to prevent unplanned outages such as this from happening in the future.


